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RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

RECOGNIZING BOARD MEMBER HUBERT MINN FOR HIS SERVICE 
 

WHEREAS, as a member of the Board of Education (“Board”), Hubert Minn has shared 
his background and extensive experience in education, administration, labor negotiations, and 
government;  

 

WHEREAS, Mr. Minn served on the Board for three years, from 2015 to 2018, and 
served as vice chairperson of the Human Resources Committee and member of the Student 
Achievement Committee;  
 

WHEREAS, Mr. Minn worked together with his fellow Board members and the 
Department of Education (“Department”) to review and extend the joint Board and Department 
strategic plan to guide education in Hawaii through 2020;  

 

WHEREAS, Mr. Minn and his fellow volunteer Board members were committed to 
increasing transparency and ensuring that the education community was engaged, heard, and 
consulted when making significant decisions;  

 

WHEREAS, Mr. Minn worked together with his fellow Board members to adopt rigorous 
standards to ensure that Hawaii’s students are ready for a post-secondary education and 
successful career;  

 

WHEREAS, Mr. Minn’s personal contributions to the Board included ensuring that the 
Board recognized the potential of students who are empowered to guide their own learning; 
giving the community a voice at the table; advancing the treatment of teachers, administrators, 
and staff as professionals; serving as a labor negotiator on behalf of the Board; and 
passionately advocating for special education services and the importance of meeting the needs 
of students, families, and teachers; and 

 

WHEREAS, Mr. Minn has been a devoted advocate for students and teachers and was 
always mindful of the impacts that Board decisions had in classrooms and schools; now, 
therefore, 

 

BE IT RESOLVED that the State of Hawaii Board of Education hereby extends its 
heartfelt appreciation to HUBERT MINN for his dedication and meaningful, significant 
contributions to the education of Hawaii’s children with a spirit of aloha. 

 

This resolution was proposed and approved by the Board at its June 21, 2018 General 
Business Meeting. 

 
 

__________________________________ 
Lance A. Mizumoto   


